Dear Ms. Brown,

Good afternoon. It's Lisa McCormick at WDAF Fox 4. We would like to discuss the salary
increases given last week to you, Laurene Portwood, and Brad Garrett. We'd prefer to talk to you
on camera and are available tomorrow afternoon. If not, we'd welcome your comments about
why the raises are justified and a good use of taxpayers' money. We have also heard from
taxpayers who are upset and question the pay increase given to Ms. Portwood in the wake her
tampering with public documents charges. Should she have received that raise? If so, why? Has
she completed her community service hours?

If you are not comfortable addressing this issue because you received one of those raises, can
you please tell me the appropriate person to contact? We will also reach out to the county
commissioners. But you are the official county spokesperson, correct?

As always, we appreciate your time and assistance.

All my best,

Lisa McCormick



